
 

Memo 
Date: May 13, 2024  

To: Pastors, priests, deacons, principals, PCLs/DREs, youth ministers, 
and campus ministers 

From: Most Reverend John Nhàn Trần, auxiliary bishop 

Re: Connecting high school graduates to campus ministry 

 

Blessed Easter! 

The Archdiocese of Atlanta is continuing to participate in Newman 
Connection, Newman Ministry’s high school outreach connecting graduating 
seniors with their college Catholic campus ministries. As we enter the season of 
high school graduations, please sign up your parish to participate in Newman 
Connection if you have not already. All the resources you need to promote this 
effort in your parish are available here (Catholic high schools can find them 
here). Sunday Masses that recognize graduating seniors and youth ministry 
gatherings can be excellent opportunities to support this effort.    
 
If you have any questions, please contact Allen Austin at aaustin@archatl.com.  
 
Thank you for all you do. 

https://archatl.com/about/archbishop-and-bishops/most-reverend-john-nhan-tran/
https://www.newmanministry.com/highschool
https://www.newmanministry.com/highschool
https://share.hsforms.com/1GLP12-1tQ_OL7pZyvpVWNA2t65q
https://landing.newmanministry.com/parish-materials-2024
https://landing.newmanministry.com/chs-materials-2024
mailto:aaustin@archatl.com

